
WEEKLY BRIEFING 3RD - 9TH JANUARY 2014
 IPIS is an independent research institute which focuses on Sub-Saharan Africa.

Our studies concern three core themes: arms trade, exploitation of natural resources and corporate social responsibility.

 Reader's survey

As announced in December, IPIS conducts a reader's survey on the weekly briefing, which is part of a wider evaluation of our work. The briefing will be back in two weeks.

A short list of 10 multiple-choice questions can be found here.
Your kind participation is very much appreciated and will help us to improve our service into the
following year.
We wish you an inspiring and insightful 2014!
The IPIS team
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